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I strongly oppose this measure. There was never money to enforce measure 114, 

now it seems certain politicians are trying to get around the court case with this bill, 

which remains unfunded. Increasing the price of permits is discriminatory, denying 

people their 2nd amendment rights because they cannot pay. This bill will not make 

anyone safer, in fact it puts citizens at risk since crime in on the increase due to 

liberal prosecution policies and defunding the police. I suggest you look at history 

where you will see that around 100 million citizens were killed by their own 

governments following gun control legislation during the 20th century. Please stop 

impinging on our constitutional rights!  


